
Thank you to Dan Fellner, from ASU 

   ￼  
On December 8th, 2024 Dan 
Fellner, a photo journalist, 
delighted us with a visual trip 
around the world.  We 
enjoyed seeing synagogues 
in very unique places, and 
learning tidbits of trivia.  
Dan also shared interesting 
stories and travel tips as part 
of his presentation.




